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Comments: As an outdoor recreational enthusiast myself I understand the desire to see and be a part of the

natural beauty that is very prominent across the U.S. However, I believe this project demands an environmental

assessment. There will undoubtedly be copious amounts of noise pollution if the coaster was to be built, thus

having a significant impact on local wildlife. The pollution from the proposed concession stand and construction

of the mountain coaster will disrupt the layout of the land and generate unprecedented amounts of trash. This

land is also sacred to certain Indigenous groups. For most of American history, the will and rights of the Native

people who have occupied this land longer than any settler have been ridiculed and ignored. No one should feel

comfortable altering the landscape without first consulting local Native groups.


